
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Friday, 10th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Happy New Year - it was lovely to welcome all the children and staff back to school after the Christmas break.                        
I hope that you all had a well deserved break and got to spend lots of time with loved ones. 
 
Our learning behaviour for this half term is co-operation. Co-operation is essential in school; adults need to co-operate 
together to make the school run well, children and adults need to co-operate for lessons to be as good as they can be 
and children need to co-operate with one another in so many aspects of school life.  Co-operation involves sharing 
ideas, taking turns, and supporting each other to accomplish something everyone can be proud of.  In simpler terms, 
co-operation is like a team sport where each player contributes their unique skills to win the game.  By understanding 
and experiencing the importance of working together, children develop the skill of co-operation, which is crucial for 
both academic and social success.  
 
Please remember that, whilst we do not set discrete homework (unless your child is in Year 6), we do expect ALL 
children to read every night, practice their spellings & handwriting and use TT Rockstars to practice their timestables 
or numberbonds. Please do encourage the children to do this each night as we can really see the impact on learning 
of the children who do this regularly at home. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Brewis 

 
       
 

Dates for the diary 

w/c Monday, 13th January Extra-Curricular Clubs begin 

Wednesday, 15th January  Deadline to Apply for a Reception School 
Place 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO LET THE SCHOOL OFFICE KNOW IF THERE ARE ANY CHANGES TO YOUR 
PERSONAL DETAILS SO THAT WE HAVE THE CORRECT TELEPHONE NUMBERS FOR AN 
EMERGENCY.  (INCLUDING YOUR SECOND CONTACTS)  
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